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Promotions
BSR Modern Martial Arts School

Congratulations to Sensei Vince Montgomery on his recent promotion to the blackbelt rank of Shihan
Congratulations to Sensei Antoinette Montgomery on her recent promotion to the blackbelt rank of Sandan

Congratulations Sheldon Jackson for his promotion to Yellow Belt

House of Soke II

Congratulations to Sensei Chris Kelly on his promotion to the rank of Nidan

Two Skies School of Self Defense

Congratulations to Sensei Christina Caragine on her promotion to the rank of Shodan

Crush Fitness
Congratulations to Neerja Lyder on earning the rank of Yellow Belt
Ken Zen Ichii Reunion 

A reunion of the various Ken Zen Ichii Dojo’s is scheduled to coincide with the upcoming Black Belt Test scheduled for the weekend of September 6th and 7th, 2008 at the House of Soke II in Charlotte, NC.  All members within the Ken Zen Ichii family are invited to attend - we already have firm commitments from several members from across the US.  This weekend will be filled with several seminars to share knowledge and experiences with each other and to strengthen the bonds and ties between us.  Please join us for this celebration!!  If you are interested in joining us or doing a seminar during this event, please coordinate it with Sensei Scott Dellinger at Noah_Valle@hotmail.com, (818) 395-0757.

House of Soke II 

A blackbelt test is scheduled for Sunday, September 7 at 9:00 am for Ray Hutchins.  Students attending the test should be dressed and on the floor no later than 8:30 am.  Any non-members invited must receive approval from Shihan's Brown or Leary.

Welcome back Jamie Farmer and Kristin Henderson.
The House of Soke II had the privilege of receiving a visit from family. Lucas and Bridget Killion stopped by while in town. The House of Soke II collectively would like to say congratulations to them: Lucas recently graduated high school and will be attending the School of the Arts in Philadelphia, PA. Bridget will be starting high school and has taken up the art of dancing (recently won 1st place at major competition). We are all proud!
 
The House of Soke II extends our deepest thanks to Shihan Vince Montgomery and Sensei Antoinette Montgomery for opening your recently held seminar/workshop to allow us participation. Ous!
 
Our condolences are extended to John McCord for the recent passing of his father-in-law.

The House of Soke II annual picnic is scheduled for September 27, 2008 at 11:00 am. The location will be the Blythe Landings Park in Huntersville (I-77 Exit 25). Contact Sensei John Casisa or Shihan Nathan Brown for directions or additional questions.

BSR Modern Martial Arts School
Congratulations to Sensei Vincent Montgomery who on July 25th was promoted to the position of Shihan by the Soke Dwight Childress. Congratulations also to Sensei Antoinette Montgomery on promotion to the rank of Sandan. The Soke made it known that this was the first time in his career to promote both husband and wife at the same time. 

Our first dojo blackbelt test is scheduled for October 5, 2008 at 8 am at the House of Soke II dojo for Amur El. All participants should be dressed and on the floor before 8am.

Our first seminar was a great success. Thanks to all the participant of the seminar and a special thanks goes to all the guest speakers. The video for this event will be out soon.

Two Skies School of Self Defense
Congratulations to Sensei Christina Caragine on earning her black belt on 7-19-08.  Her promotion was well deserved and the Soke's well wishes were extended and received with gratitude.
Crush Fitness
Kyoshi Dave Arnold will be teaching a class on Brazilian jiu –jitsu on Friday, August 8th at 8:00pm. Brazilian Jiu-Jitsu (BJJ) is a martial art and combat sport that focuses on grappling and especially ground fighting with the goal of gaining a dominant position and using joint-locks and chokeholds to force an opponent to submit.
Congratulations to Sensei Joe Liggera on his marriage to Beth Glace, August 23rd.

We will be closed for vacation August 23rd to Aug 29th. We will reopen on Saturday August 30th.  Make up classes will be on Sunday, August 10th and August 17th.
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